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9 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

ENHANCED SAFE MANAGEMENT MEASURES 

 

Thank you for your cooperation on the safe management measures implemented to ensure that MK and the 

KCare centre remain a safe environment for all children and staff.  

 
With the increased incidence of household transmission observed with the new COVID-19 strains, the Multi-

Ministry Taskforce recently announced added precautions to support the early ring fencing of infected cases in the 

community.  

 

The Early Childhood Development Agency (ECDA) is stepping up upstream precautions given the increased 

transmissibility of the new variants. MK and KCare will therefore align with ECDA’s enhanced safe management 

measures in pre-schools with immediate effect, to safeguard the well-being of all children and staff.  

 

We seek parents’ support and assistance to inform your child’s form teacher (when Term 3 starts) and the 

KCare Supervisor (if your child is currently in KCare) immediately once your child or any household member: 

 

 has been issued with Quarantine Order; 

 has been issued with Stay-Home Notice; 

 has been placed on Leave of Absence or phone surveillance; or 

 is undergoing mandatory COVID-19 tests. 
 
Please monitor your child’s well-being and health closely and and look out for symptoms such as fever (e.g. 

body temperature more than 37.5°C) and/or respiratory symptoms such as sore throat, runny nose, cough and 
breathlessness.  
 

If your child feels unwell, please seek medical attention promptly. Please keep MK (when Term 3 starts) and 

KCare informed and only send your child back to the MK or KCare when your child’s medical leave period is over, and 

your child has fully recovered. Children staying with unwell adult household members with flu-like symptoms should 

stay at home. 

 

The fight against COVID-19 requires the collective effort of every single person in the pre-school community. 

It is of utmost importance that everyone be extra vigilant and take all necessary precautions against the spread of 

COVID-19 infections in Singapore. 

 
Thank you. Together we can overcome this. Stay safe! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms. Clarisse Yong 

Centre Head 


